
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 
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7th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Next week, we will be holding our Burnley Brow Sports Days. Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE 
kits (plain black jogging/tracksuit bottoms, polo shirt in house colour, school branded hoody or school sweatshirt) and 
trainers on the following days: 
 
Monday: Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 
 
Tuesday: Year 5 and 6 
 
Thursday: All children should wear trainers for our Pro-Strike event 
 
Friday: Reception 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Garside 
PE lead 
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